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Iowa ag producers and small business owners are investing in clean energy systems 
through the USDA REAP program. Their investments are climate smart and will lower 
their energy costs and I tell you Iowans know every penny counts. These non-partisan 
positions will help handle the renewable energy portfolio within Rural Development and 
they’ll be focused on helping Iowans build and grow their small businesses.  


